
 

 

CALGARY TRAIL NORTH INDUSTRIAL​ ​NEIGHBOURHOOD RENEWAL 
The City of Edmonton has been doing road reconstruction in the Calgary Trail North Industrial                             
Neighbourhood as part of the 2020 Neighbourhood Renewal Program. 
 
Please note the following updates regarding the project: 
 

● Road work: All concrete replacement and road paving has been completed as per                         
schedule. Minor deficiency work will occur in the spring of 2021 as required in accordance                             
with final project inspections.  
 

● Landscaping restoration: Topsoil and most of the new sod has been placed throughout                         
the project. Sod in some areas was not not able to be placed due to the recent weather                                   
conditions and in accordance with the City of Edmonton construction specifications. Top                       
soiled areas will be reworked prior to placing sod in the spring of 2021. 
 

● New street lighting: As part of the project and further improvements in the area, new                             
street lighting will be installed in the spring of 2021 along 58 Avenue, 103-104 Street and                               
59 Avenue, 103a-104 Street.   

 
Thank you for your understanding and patience as the City completes renewal work in your                             
area. The City is working hard to deliver valuable infrastructure upgrades to support the city now                               
and into the future.  
 
 
Please re​tain this bulletin for your information. 
 
For further information, please contact the City Project Manager:   
 

 
David Kavanagh, C.E.T.​  
Building Great Neighbourhoods 
Integrated Infrastructure Services         
780-496-5367   

 
 


